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Indiana State Penitentiary. He claims 
to have last seen the subject some 2 to 4 
years ago when he visited the subject at 
the Missouri State Penitentiary (MSP), and 
he claims to have seen him prior to that 
time about 15 years ago at which time the 
subject had just been discharged from the 
U. S. Army. 

JOHN will admit to having visited the 
subject at the MSP only 3 or 4 times. XSP 
records reflect visits by JOHN on the 
following dates: 

10/17/62 
7/7/63 
11/3/63 
11/11/63 
5/6/65 
7/10/66 
11/13/66 
12/20/66 
4/22/67 

It should be noted that this last visit 
on April 22, 1967, occurred on the day 
prior to the subject's escape on April 23, 
1967; however, JOHN RAY denies having had 
any part in the subject's escape. 

JOHN RAY has expressed the belief that the 
subject had money in his possession when he 
escaped, money which he made from the sale 
of amphetamines while the subject was in 
the MSP. JOHN has also stated he believes 
the subject has left the United States as 
the subject reportedly told him that he 
would do this if he ever got out of prison. 
JOHN denies having seen the subject since 
the subject's escape and claims to have no 
information concerning his whereabouts. 
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